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Insert photo caption here 

Interim Action Work expected to begin August 2017 

Construction work for environmental cleanup at the former Unocal 

Edmonds Bulk Fuel Terminal 0178 site is expected to begin in August 2017.  

The site is located at 11720 Unoco Road, Edmonds, WA 98020.  Unocal is a 

subsidiary of Chevron Corporation, and Chevron Environmental 

Management Company will conduct the cleanup under Ecology’s oversight.  

 

What  Interim Action Work will be done this summer?  

 

Detention Basin Area cleanup work 

Cleanup of the Detention Basin No. 2 Area (see map, page 6) will begin first, 

with expected completion in 1 to 2 months.  

 

 Heavy equipment will excavate and load soil onto trucks for transport to 

a permitted disposal facility.  Trucks will enter and exit the site via State 

Route 104 and will not drive through downtown.  There will be flaggers 

at the truck entrance to the site. 

 Air monitoring and dust control will be performed.  

 Noise will be generated by construction equipment and vehicle backup 

horns (required for safety).  

 

WSDOT Storm Drain Vicinity cleanup work  

Chevron will install a system to extract and treat contaminated groundwater 

and soil vapor so that they may be discharged safely to Willow Creek and to 

the atmosphere, respectively, under appropriate permits. Cleanup is 

expected to take about 6 years.  

 

Work to install this system is expected to begin in October 2017, with 

completion expected in 1 to 2 months.  Contractors will use drill rigs to 

install extraction and monitoring wells, followed by installation of above-

ground piping and treatment system equipment.    

 

Construction Hours 

Construction work will occur from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday through Friday. 

Please contact Sam Miles, Chevron’s contractor Project Manager, for 

questions concerning the construction work.  He may be reached at        

(206) 853-7428 or samuel.miles@arcadis.com.  

Unocal Edmonds Cleanup Site 

 

Ecology Toxics Cleanup Program 

Ron Timm - Site Manager 

3190 160th Ave S.E.  

Bellevue, WA 98008 

Phone: (425) 649-7185 

E-mail: ronald.timm@ecy.wa.gov 

 

Chevron’s Contractor 

Sam Miles  - Project Manager 

Phone: (206) 853-7428 

E-mail: samuel.miles@arcadis.com 
 

Chevron Corporation 

Kim Jolitz - Project Manager 

Phone: (925) 842–4707 

E-mail: kjolitz@chevron.com 
 

Unocal Edmonds Website: 

https://fortress.wa.gov/ecy/gsp/

Sitepage.aspx?csid=5180 
 

Special accommodations 

To request ADA accommodation for 

disabilities, or printed materials in a 

format for the visually impaired, call 

Ecology at  (425) 649-7117 or visit 

http://www.ecy.wa.gov/

accessibility.html.   

Persons with impaired hearing may 

call Washington Relay Service at 

711.  Persons with speech disability 

may call TTY at 877-833-6341. 
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